
GUIDELINES FOR PUBLIC COMMENT
ON ORDINANCE 2020-04
April 7, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.

414 S. Morton Avenue, Centerville, Wayne County, Indiana

The Town Council of Centerville, Indiana will encourage and receive public
comments tonight regarding the proposed changes to the rates charged by
the Centerville Waterworks, under the proposed Ordinance 2020-04. You
may address the Town Council on the proposed rates, or any other matter
during the public comment portion of this hearing.

The Town Council will accept public comments by those attending here
tonight for a maximum of thirty minutes. Each speaker will have an
opportunity to speak for up to three minutes. Please limit your remarks to
three minutes.However, the maximum times for comment may be extended
within reason, so that everyone who wants to speak will have an equal
opportunity to do so.

Please sign-in and approach the microphone once the Chair has
recognized you.

At the beginning of your comments, please state your name and address.

Please be aware that the Town Council is not required to respond to your
comments during this hearing. In the interest of safety and time, the
Council members will not be answering questions during the comment
period.


